
 

 

FIRST REGIONAL 
CONFERENCE 

MOVING    
      TOWARDS  
           CERTIFICATION 
February 21, 2015 
                          SNOW DATE: FEBRUARY 28, 2015 
 

FROM 9 A.M. TO 4:30 P.M. 
at 

A. I. DuPont Children’s Hospital 
Wilmington, DELAWARE 

 
 

Have you heard about medical 
interpreting, and would you like to 
know more? Are you currently 
preparing for medical certification? 
Are you a certified medical 
interpreter looking for networking? 
Then, you are cordially invited to 
attend our First Regional Conference. 

ADMISSION IS FREE 
Email: IMIADelaware@imiaweb.org to 
receive a registration form. 

Organized by: 
DELAWARE IMIA CHAPTER 

http://www.imiaweb.org/states/de.asp  

 


